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Partner Jason Little appeared on Spectrum News, advocating that New York State leaders need to create a
Cannabis control board sooner than later. “We need to get people to work,” Little said. “We need resources, and
this is a wonderful resource. It's sitting there, it's teed up and we have every reason to believe that Governor
Hochul will attack this and make it part of her agenda.”


